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From the East 
Brethren, 

I would like to thank all the 
Past Masters for the support I 
have been given this past year. 
Without the continued help and 
support the Master's position 
would be very rough. Thank each 
and every one of you Past Masters. Congratulations 
to the newly elected officers of Las Palmas Ponderosa 
Lodge. As I have stated, I will be there to help and to 
support the Lodge. Bill Yelkin, the newly elected 
Master for 1995 is to be congratulated on his corps of 
officers. The intensity of this corps of officers, reflects 
upon the pride they have for their Lodge and the 
positions to which they have been elected or selected 
to serve in. Come to the meetings and show the same 
amount of support for the lodge that these officers 
show. You will enjoy the degree work and fellowship. 

My family and I wish each and every one of you and 
your loved ones a very MERRY CHRISTMAS AND THE 
HAPPIEST OF NEW YEARS. 

Lawrence T. Banks II 
Master 

Notice 
A 3rd Degree will be held in Columbia on Apr. 22, 

1995. For those of you who want to or plan or RV-ing 
to Columbia, spaces are available at the Marble RV 
Park in Columbia for $23.40 a night. Please see the 
Secretary for the area and spaces available. You will 
need to call the RV Park and make your reservations. 
The Lodge has reserved a block of spaces for the Lodge 
Members, Families and Friends. The sites have wa-
ter, electricity, showers, bathrooms and dumping 
facilities. The block of spaces are reserved for April 21 
and 22, 1994. For additional information call 268-
2303 and ask for Marvin. 

Notice 
It is time to renew the advertisement in the Lodge 
Trestle Board. A Business card size ad is only $250.00 
for 12 months. For a complete list of fees call or visit 
the secretary's office. 

From the West 
Brethren: 

I would like to thank you for 
giving me the opportunity to serve 
as Master next year, we have a 
great team of officers and will be 
active next year. This year is wind-
ing down with the holidays we will 
only have a practice on the first and stated meeting on 
the fifteenth. All other Thursdays we will be dark. 

If you are planning to go on the cruise to Ensenada 
with us on March 24 on the Viking Serenade, call Debi 
Givens at Baird's Travel (221-7294) Now! The ship is 
filling fast, I just got word 3rd and 4th person is only 
$79.00. Deposit must be in by December 14th. Call 
today and join us. 

Fraternally 
Bill Yelkin, Sr. Warden 

From the South 
Brethren, 

I would like to thank the mem-
bers of Las Palmas-Ponderosa 
Lodge for electing me to serve our 
Lodge as the Senior Warden for 
the next year. I look forward to a 
productive and successful term. 

Thanks to Mary Perch and her "kitchen helpers" for 
an excellent Thanksgiving Dinner. It was a great 
success. Thank you ALL for your dedication and 
service for this important lodge function. 

Joan and I wish for each of you "A JOYOUS AND 
HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!" 

Cline "Cub" Jack 
Junior Warden 

Notice 
Those of you who are interested. The lodge has T-
Shirts and Wind Breakers with the Square and 
Compass and name of the lodge above the left breast 
pocket for sale in the Secretary's office. The shirts are 
attractive and the windbreakers are lined. We cannot 
forget about the baseball caps with the same emblem 
and logo. 



Calendar for December 
Dec. 1st 
	

Officers Practice 

Dec. 8, 	Dark 
Dec. 15 
	

Stated Meeting 
Dinner at 6:30 
by reservation 

Dec. 22 
	

Dark 

Dec. 29 
	

Dark 
Jan. 4 1995 to be announced 
Jan. 14 
	

Installation of 
1995 Officers 6:00 p.m. 

'We are Family — Stay Alive in '95". 
My Brothers this is an appeal to donate blood to 

our Blood Bank under the name — Fresno Masonic. 
This affects all Masonic Bodies who are urged to 
participate in this Blood Drive. All Eastern Star 
Chapters and youth groups will be most welcomed 
because we are family. Our theme for this Flood 
Drive is "We are Family, Stay Alive in '95". The age for 
giving blood starts at 17 and we are told that there 
is no cut off. If you have a medical problem please 
check with the nurse at the Blood Bank and she will 
make the decision whether you can give or not. This 
is a service that all Masons, family and friends 
should give knowing that they might be saving a 
brother Mason, his family and his children. The 
drive will be beginning December 1, 1994 to Febru-
ary 28, 1995. When you give blood you must give the 
name that our blood is under (Fresno Masonic). The 
Blood Bank informed me that during the month of 
December you will receive a free T Shirt for each unit. 
I am chairman of the Drive and Executive Secretary 
of the Fresno Masonic Service Bureau. My home 
Telephone: 297-7316, My Masonic Bureau No. 291-
6315. If you have any questions please contact me 
and I will have the answer. I know that I can count 

From The Secretary 
At this time there are several members who have yet 

to pay their 1994 dues. Brothers it is not the intent 
nor the desire of the Master to suspend any Brother 
for NON-PAYMENT of dues. If there is a cause or 
reason you have not or are not able to pay your dues, 
please let the Master, Secretary or a Brother know. 
The 1994 dues can be remitted. But, you cannot get 
help if no one knows you need help. Do not let your 
membership in the Lodge lapse. As you know if you 
are suspended from the Lodge for non-payment of 
dues, you will be suspended from all Masonic bodies 
of which you may be a member of. Brothers for your 
own benefit and the welfare of Masonry and the Lodge 
PLEASE DO NOT LET YOURSELF BE SUSPENDED 
FOR NON-PAYMENT OF DUES. 

Prudential Securities  kJ  
Haley Fudge 
Vice President-Investments 

Prudential Securities Incorporated 
7102 North Fresno Street, Fresno, CA 93720 
209 437-2200 800 338-6892 

on all Brothers and family and friends to respond to 
this urgent appeal for blood. 

Remember this name at the BlOod Bank — "Fresno 
Masonic". 

We must fill this Blood Bank!. 
Our theme for this drive: "We are Family —

Stay Alive in '95" 
Warren Can-  - Chairman 

Executive Secretary 
Fresno Masonic Service Bureau 
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